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April 24, 2019 

Toronto East York Community Council 
c/o Ellen Devlin 
2nd Floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto ON  M5H 2N2 

Re: TE5.27 – Ontario Place Revitalization 

Dear Councillors: 

We support the Staff report April 5, 2019 and the Core Principles. The six key 
themes cited in this report are aligned with the principles struck by Ontario 
Place for All, a grassroots group co-founded by Waterfront For All.  

We had several of our Member Organizations depute at the April 5th 
subcommittee meeting and look forward to TEYCC’s  encouraging City 
Council adoption of this report. 

We look forward to the Heritage Preservation Services Report also being 
heard at the April 30th Toronto Preservation Board meeting.  

We are grateful for the City Council and City Staff’s support in guarding 
Ontario Place and the public use for all Ontarians to enjoy.   

Sincerely, 

Suzanne Kavanagh, Board Member Waterfront for All 
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